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Industrial action 
Following the recent negotiations ending without a 
settlement, an additional two days of industrial action is 
planned by the NEU on Thursday the 27th of April and on 
Tuesday the 2nd of May. Hopefully you received 
notification of these dates last week along with a message 
from the NEU members at our school. 
Next week looks like this; 
Monday 1st -closed, Tuesday 2nd  -Y6 only, Wednesday 3rd  
-all in, Thursday 4th -school closed, polling, Friday 5th - all 
in, Coronation day. Following Monday 8th closed too. 
 

 

Dates for your diary 
Industrial action-27/04/23 
May Day BH-01/05/23 
Industrial action -02/05/23 
School class photos-03/04/23 
Polling day-04/05/23 
Coronation celebrations-5/5/23 
Coronation BH-08/05/23 
KS2 SATs week-09/05/23 
Friends disco-24/05/23 
 
 

 

 

 
Our teachers are always looking 
out for outstanding behaviour, 
work, effort, and kindness. 
Congratulations this week go to- 
 
Freddie D/Archie P-in Mrs Boyce’s 
Charlie F in Miss Village’s 
Norah J  in Mrs Turner’s  
Finn L  in Mr Roberts 
Louie M in  Mrs W/H 
Leo F in Mrs Maunand’s 
Leia W  in Mrs Jones’ 
Lola F in Mrs Wooding’s/Wilkes  
Rayan H in Mrs Dale/Stevens’ 
Hallie B in Mr Hudson’s  
 
Your teachers or classmates have 
chosen you as Star of the week, 
you should be proud of yourself. 
            

Online safety 

 

Tables master 
Congratulations to Sienna G 
and Sophie H in Y3 for 
achieving their certificates of 
Y3 mastery, well done girls.   

 

 

Click on the image to find out more. 

Star learners 

 
Coronation day 
The school will be celebrating the King’s 
coronation of Friday the 5th May. Each class 
will be working with a visiting dance 
workshop group, to prepare a dance from 
each decade to perform to the rest of the 
school. In order to fit this all in the school day 
will finish a little later than normal at 3:20-
3:25 pm. You should have received a copy of 
our street party menu (children only) for the 
day, booking is now available on ParentPay. 

Keep those bottle tops coming in. 

Florendine has got talent 
We were treated to a tremendous morning of talented 
acts just before the Easter break, we were so 
impressed by just how many confident and 
enthusiastic performers we have. Congratulations to 
Henry and Maya-Grace who were chosen as the overall 
winners this year, for their fantastic singing. 
New website 
You may have noticed we’ve upgraded our school web-
site over the Easter holidays, to make it more secure 
and easier to navigate. Take a look here- 
https://www.florendine.staffs.sch.uk/  
 
 

This week’s advice 
sheet gives you some 
information about 
the Ofcom report 
about media use by 
children according to 
age, also what 
parents are most 
worried about. 

 

 

 

 

        

https://www.florendine.staffs.sch.uk/information/online-safety
https://www.florendine.staffs.sch.uk/
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.groupcall.emerge.parental&hl=en_GB
https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/groupcall-xpressions/id787308623

